
PROJECT CONTACTS



CORY PENZ, ELCOR PROJECT ACCESS MANAGER
507-735-0150 • CORY@ELCORCONSTRUCTION.COM



MATT SMITH, ELCOR PROJECT MANAGER

507-951-1062 • MATT@ELCORCONSTRUCTION.COM



JAYMI WILSON, COMMUNITY LIAISON 
PROJECT MANAGER

507-328-2023 • JWILSON@ROCHESTERMN.GOV



PAUL GRAFF, PROJECT INSPECTOR
507-254-7153 • PGRAFF@ROCHESTERMN.GOV



This project is intended to begin the transformation of the Broadway Avenue corridor  
 (from Civic Center Drive to 13th Street North) into a significant multi-modal gateway to
downtown Rochester and the Destination Medical Center (DMC) Development District.

Utility work is nearly complete.
Crews have started installing trees and other
plantings
Concrete work including curb & gutter
continues on the west side streets, with the first
lift of bituminous paving to follow
Final lifts of pavement on the east side streets
are in progress
The areas immediately adjacent to the Benaiah
project on 8th Street NE and the Bryk on
Broadway project on 5th Street NW will lag
behind progress in other areas, but we hope to
be fully reconstructed in all areas before winter

Construction is progressing and the project is
currently in position to meet the expected
completion timeline of September 2022. 

Project Updates:

*All dates are weather-dependent. 

NORTH BROADWAY

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE

PROJECT UPDATES ARE AVAILABLE AT WWW.RECONSTRUCTBROADWAY.COM

Stakeholder meetings will be held the first and third Wednesday of each month. The link for

the meeting can be found on the "Get Involved" tab on the website.

PLEASE JOIN!

IMPACTS AS OF AUGUST 4: 

Open with minimal impacts

Street and sidewalk reconstruction - 
impacts and timing will vary

http://www.reconstructbroadway.com/
https://clients.bolton-menk.com/reconstructbroadway/get-involved/

